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Success is one of those concepts that we all think that we understand, and yet, in reality, it means
something different to each individual. Your concept of being physically fit is probably not the same
as that of an elite Olympic athlete. While swimming two laps of the pool might represent your new
personal best, to someone about to swim the English Channel it doesn’t mean much. On the other

hand, personal success adds a lot of clarity to the concept of being successful.
To be successful in any endeavour the first thing we need to do is to identify our own definition of

what personal success in that area would mean. Your pattern of achievement will follow your
definition. Many people focus on being successful in just one area of their life such as relationships

or school. That’s probably why it is so common to see those who are very successful in one area
but struggling in others.

Another thing that can happen when pursuing success is that we choose to make a conscious
trade-off by neglecting one or more aspects of life in order to succeed in another.

When we think of living a truly successful life, we are really talking about having a reasonable
measure of success in many different areas. For that to be a reality, it’s vital that we establish a

definition for what it means to succeed in each of those areas and then analyze how succeeding in
that area can contribute to the other areas. This is the only way that we can gauge our personal

success progress without throwing everything else out of balance.
If you were to list the various important areas of your life that you would like to keep in balance,

what would you include? What areas of life matter most to your broader version of being
successful? For you to feel like a totally successful person, what elements would need to be

included? If you are willing to take the time to actually define your vision of personal success, then
you can design a plan that contributes to that vision.

People tend to measure success by the results that they can see. Sadly, many people consider
material wealth as the most accurate indicator of a successful person. When you look for signs of

success, what do you see?
It is important to realise that success is not so much something that we do, it’s something we

become. First, we succeed on the inside, in our minds, and then we can become successful on the
outside. So, before you go chasing the pot of gold at the end of the rainbow, why not take the time

to figure out exactly what personal success means to you?
One of the great aspects of working as a Principal is that I get to share in the success of

many students at our school on a daily basis.
Finally, I would like to share with you my own recipe for success

1. Have no regrets
2. Regret what you haven’t attempted rather than what you have

3. Treat people and yourself well
4. Work hard

5. Strive to make a difference to the people you meet and the people you already know
6. Be that person who makes things happen.

Let’s continue to remind each other of how fortunate we are to attend, work at, and be a
part of such an amazing school. I am looking forward to hearing about more
accomplishments, recognitions, and success stories as we move into 2022.

Thank you to our students and community for the ongoing support this year. At times, it
has been difficult. It takes a village to raise a child and together we have achieved this.

I wish our whole school community a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. Please
stay safe as you all have a wonderful holiday.
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What's On?

Tuesday 1st February - Year 7,11 & 12 return - Office
opens. 

Wednesday 2nd February - Whole School Returns

January 28th & 31st Staff Development Days 

December 16th - Students last day for 2022

Maths News



Book Packs for Year 7 students can be purchased from the

front office during opening hours.

Years 8 - 12 can find equipment requirements on our

school website.
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SRC CHRISTMAS REPORT 2021











2NM/POWER-FM Food and Toy Appeal
Thank you to everyone who brought in donations of food and non-perishable food to

the HUB. We have passed on all donations to the 2NM/Power-FM collection point. If you
would still like to donate, they can be taken to: - Your nearest Regional Australia Bank,

Muswellbrook Marketplace, Colourworks for Hair (Muswellbrook) or call Power FM
during business hours on 02 6543 1588 to organise a pickup..


Out of Uniform Day- December 10th 2021
Our Out of Uniform day was a chance for students and staff to have some fun dressing in their “festive

best”. Thank you to those who gave gold coin donations on the day. We raised over $300 for the Asbestos
Disease Research Institute (ADRI). Asbestos-related disease is a health concern for our area which has a

higher incidence of this issue than other areas of NSW. Australia overall has one of the highest incidences
of asbestos-related diseases in the world per capita.




Our incoming senior leadership team led the day. Their experience in having attended the
Adelaide Student Leadership Summit and also running the Upper Hunter Student

Leadership Summit allowed the day to be a fantastic success. Thank you to Where There’s a
Will for providing the Leadership experiences that allow the students to come back into their

own schools and build the leadership skills of their peers. 

Here is our 2022 SRC being extremely
serious as part of a recent photo

opportunity.
Thank you for your support of the SRC
and student voice within the school-

Mrs Farrell and the SRC.
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Overview of 2021
This year, the representative sport was affected again by COVID-19. However, during Term 1 and Term

2, Muswellbrook High School students were able to participate in a variety of sports including Rugby
League, Netball, Basketball, Tennis and Cricket. The participating students displayed dedication,

enthusiasm and great sportsmanship during these knockout events.



The Swimming Carnival, Cross Country Carnival and Athletics Carnival were also able to proceed this
year. All competitors should be commended on their effort and positive behaviour shown during each
carnival! All students represented Muswellbrook High School exceptionally well and it was great to see

all of the students being so supportive of each other, even in competitive events.



Knockout Teams 2022
Next year, we are looking forward to providing students with sporting opportunities through a variety of

knockout competitions. The competitions that will be running in 2022 include:
· U/14’s and Opens Cricket

· U/14’s, U/16’s and Opens Rugby League
· Opens Football

· U/15’s and Opens Netball
· U/15’s and Opens Rugby Union

· Opens Tennis
· U/14’s, U/16’s and Opens Touch Football

· Opens Volleyball
· U/15’s and Opens Basketball

· Lawn Bowls
· U/15’s AFL



Information about these events and when to sign up will be in the notices from Week 1 Term 1. Please

listen to these notices and if you have any questions, see one of the staff members in the PDHPE
staffroom.



Presentation Day - CHS

On Thursday 9th December, we acknowledged the significant sporting achievements of Muswellbrook
High School students and we formally announced the new Sports House




Combined High School 
Sports Report
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A little bit of
 Christmas Cheer

On Friday 10th December, our Special Education faculty sat down for their annual
Christmas lunch where they enjoyed delicious food and shared conversation and

laughs with their friends. Following lunch, students were recognised for their talents
with a small presentation and finished the day with a dance party. A great day was
had by all. On behalf of the Special Education faculty at Muswellbrook High School,
we would like to wish our families a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. We look

forward to welcoming you back in 2022. 
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This year saw the first year that HSIE has presented Retail students in Stage 6 to complete HSC

Examinations since the qualification was changed from Certificate II to Certificate III. The event that
the Year 11 are now working on as the first in the HSC units is to do with creating displays. Please
find below some of the work in progress displays. They are working hard to develop their visual

merchandising skills. 




Sadly, the HSIE faculty bid farewell to Ms Carla Wright, who came to Muswellbrook High in
Term 3 to finish her teacher training, under the guidance of Mr Burns. Unfortunately, the

Term 3 lockdown made it challenging, but she showed creativity in designing online lessons
for her classes and resilience in persevering to complete her course.



In Term 4, we were able to have her on board as a member of our teaching staff, where she
taught a number of junior classes. By 2022, she has secured 12 months of employment at

Barham High School in the state’s far southwest. We will be sorry to see her go, but we wish
her all the best for her career in teaching!




Farewell
Ms Wright




From all of us in HSIE, we wish all of our school community an enjoyable Christmas and
New Year and hope that you all get a break and a chance to do the things you enjoy.

Stay safe and Covid free and we’ll see you in the new year,



Steve Baird and the HSIE team



Holiday Wishes



HSIE Newsletter








